
 

Repaving and  
Pedestrian Improvements 
U.S. 17-92 
from east of Ham Brown Road  
to south of Portage Street 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445210-1 

Project Description 
 

This project will resurface U.S. 17-92 (S. Orange Blossom Trail/John Young Parkway) from east of 
Ham Road to south of Portage Street to extend the life of the existing roadway.  
 
The project will improve safety for pedestrians by:  
• Constructing concrete islands to facilitate new pedestrian crosswalks; 
• Adding sidewalks; and 
• Reconstructing sidewalk curb ramps to meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.  
 
Bicycle through lanes will also be added next to some right turn lanes. Other improvements include 
drainage modifications, shoulder widening, and traffic signal upgrades.   

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

04-13-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion late 2021 $             850,000 

Right of Way: Within Existing — 

Construction: Funded: summer 2022 $          7.8 Million 

Osceola County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Naziru Isaac, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5547 
Naziru.Isaac@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 

Project Limit 
Ham Brown Road 

Project Limit 
Portage Street 

Kissimmee 

US 17-92  
Project Limits 


